
Autumn Term, Issue 5 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As things continue to evolve   

during this pandemic, including  

a new way of educating the       

children and working and            

learning from home, I think it is 

important to focus on how          

positively things are going and 

how well the children are            

adapting! 

 

We hope that our pupils are  

enjoying and engaging with 

Google Classroom. Please kindly 

complete the survey that was          

e-mailed to you today, so that 

we can hear the positives and 

work on the ‘even better if’s’. 

 

Following on from the recent 

Government update regarding        

in school provision for vulnerable 

children, and those whose            

parents are critical workers, we 

need to ensure that we continue 

to adhere to our risk assessment. 

We are currently at capacity with 

staffing for our provision and 

cannot accommodate any other 

children in school at this time. 

 

If you find that you require in 

school provision for your child, 

and both parents (if applicable)

are key-workers who are            

required to physically leave 

home to go to work, please       

e-mail the school office and we 

will advise of the process. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your 

ongoing support. This week I 

would particularly like to thank 

the parents of our Reception and 

KS1, as I had the pleasure of 

seeing you actively supporting 

your children with their online 

learning.  

 

So, for now, learn from home, 

keep active and stay safe.                                         
 

Kind Regards 
 

Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu             

Headteacher 

Spring Term 
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Yoga and Mindfulness 

Classes via Zoom 

  

One of our Coppermill 

mums, Roushka Boyd,                       

is offering yoga and                 

mindfulness classes via 

Zoom.  

 

All 5-8 year olds are               

welcome to join!          

 

Using storytelling, the          

children will engage their 

imaginations, move their 

bodies and calm their       

minds during the                           

fun-filled sessions! 

 

Kids yoga has numerous 

benefits for mental and 

physical wellbeing including: 

 Improved             

concentration and 

memory 

 Increased strength 

and flexibility  

 Reducing stress and 

anxiety 

 

The classes take place           

every Wednesday from 

4:30-5:00pm.  

 

The cost is £5.00 per          

session / £4.00 each for                 

siblings and, if you are        

financially constrained,        

you can join for free! 

 

To register or for more 

information, please email 

roushka.boyd@gmail.com 

 

Pupils in Year 3 

designed and built 

their very own  

brilliant den,         

as part of their         

Science topic on 

‘Light and Dark’ 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The children made a scrumptious chocolate 

cake this week and the smell of it wafting 

through the school, whilst baking, was divine!  

mailto:roushka.boyd@gmail.com


 

A fascinating science lesson on the human body with Miss Flé and Miss Tariq 

This lesson was about the heart and how it pumps blood. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cristian and               

his brilliant                   

Egyptian Art 

drawing 

 

 

 

 

 

Eira with the        

various plants 

she found by          

exploring her 

house 

 

 

 

 

Lola made this 

amazing new 

house for                 

the little old            

lady in                           

‘A Squash and 

a Squeeze’ 

 

 

Louie’s            

wonderful          

interpretation 

of the                   

Mona Lisa 

 

 


